
“Nike’s response”, 22 April 2024 

Nike is deeply committed to responsible manufacturing, and it’s our goal 

to help ensure that all people who make Nike product are treated fairly 

and with respect. As the global economy fluctuated during the Covid-19 

pandemic, we worked with our suppliers to ensure they complied with 

Nike’s Code of Conduct and Code Leadership standards along with local 

law and emerging guidance from government on the provision of wages, 

benefits and severance. 


